March 28, 2011
As a result of meetings being rescheduled during the months of January, February, and March for inclement weather, various scheduling conflicts, and lack of budget information from the state, James T. Alton’s March meeting was cancelled.   

Our next meeting will be held April 19th at 4:00. 

Jama Bennett 

Council Chair
